Office of Hon Judith Collins

Minister of Justice

Minister Responsible for the Law Commission
Minister for ACC

Minister for Ethnic Affairs

02 August 2012

Joshua Grainger
Fyi-request-469-0054ce37 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Grainger

On behalf of Hon Judith Collins, Minister of Justice, thank you for your request for
information received 01 August 2012, Under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act)
you requested the following:

“..any information or advice dealing with public protection orders, including:
Cabinet papers, memos, reports, or other such documents. | am particularly
interested in any documents dealing with the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act and
the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights”.

The Minister is considering your response in accordance with the Act and will respond in

due course.

Kind regards

Melanie Tuala
Office of Hon Judith Collins

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6806. Facsimile 64 4 817 6506



